
 

 

Our Security Task Force has been working with Chief Logan of the 

Tuscumbia Police Department and the churches in the downtown area of 

Tuscumbia to develop a police presence on Sunday mornings. Beginning 

this Sunday, August 5, you will see a Tuscumbia Police officer in a patrol car 

moving around the churches from Calvary Baptist to First Presbyterian. 

Officer Wes Holland will be the patrol officer most Sundays, and our ushers 

will have his cellphone in case of an emergency. The downtown churches 

are working together to fund this police presence. Our Administrative Team 

has adjusted their budget to cover our part of the funding. 


